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CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS  
 

Dear Families, 

The canteen at Hampton SHS is open for recess and lunch every day and volunteers are essential to 
provide “extra hands” during busy times, and help with serving the students.  
 
There are many benefits to volunteering! You will make new friends, you can improve or learn new skills 
for future employment, you will have a few laughs with a great bunch of people, and most important of 
all, you will be doing something very worthwhile for your school community. It is impossible to put a 
price on the value of the work that you do for us.  
 
Our opening hours are 8.15 am - 2.00 pm 5 days a week. If you have any time to spare, perhaps after 
drop off in the morning, we would love to have your help. Varying tasks to help, butter rolls, roll out 
cookies, make sandwiches, stock fridges, wash dishes and prep food trays for the oven. 
 
For further information please call Chris Moore, Canteen Manager on 6235 7142 or email your interest 
to Chris at hamptonshscanteen@gmail.com  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    

      (Alternatively, please complete slip and return to HSHS Reception as soon as possible) 
 

Full Name:  ________________________________    Telephone:  __________________________ 
 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Name:  __________________________________________ 

 

Yes, I would 
love to help in 
the canteen on 
the following 
basis: 

Please circle 
your 
preferences  

Which days? 
How often? 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 
 

Weekly 

Fortnightly 

Monthly 

Once a 
Term 

 

Weekly 

Fortnightly 

Monthly 

Once a 
Term 

 

Weekly 

Fortnightly 

Monthly 

Once a 
Term 

 

Weekly 

Fortnightly 

Monthly 

Once a 
Term 

 

Weekly 

Fortnightly 

Monthly 

Once a 
Term 

To show our 
appreciation for 
your assistance 
in the canteen 

you will be given 
a $5 voucher for 

your child to 
spend at the 

canteen. 

Thank you! 
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